
 
 
 

This email is in response to your e-mailed request under the Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA"), 5 ILSC 140/I et seq., dated February 18, 2023. You have requested that Pleasantdale 
School District 107 produce the following public records: 

 
Requested by: Ricardo Martinez 

 
Request Dated: February 18, 2023 Hello, 

 
Can you please send me any email 
correspondence between D107 
employees/board members and 
Village of Willow Springs employees for the 
calendar year of 2022? Just seeking any 
communications between anyone affiliated 
with D107 and Willow Springs. 
 
Thanks, 
Ricardo Martinez 

Response Dated: February 23, 2023 Please see the attached documents in response 
to your request. 

 
As the FOIA Officer of the District, Mr. Sonntag is responsible for granting and denying 
requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act. The District's responses attached to 
this email intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If we have misinterpreted your 
request, please clarify your request to him in writing. 

 
You have a right to appeal a denial of records to the President of the Board of Education by 
written request directed to the President at the District office 7450 S. Wolf Road, Burr Ridge, IL 
60527 within fourteen (14) working days of your receipt of this email. 


